
 
 

 
 
 

FISD SCHOOL SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
Feb. 23rd, 2022 

                                                                                                      
1. Welcome 

 
 

2. The committee reviewed the results of the state intruder detection audits results in 
January 2023. 
 

• Friendswood High School Detection Audit Results 
 

• Bales Intermediate Detection Audit Results 
 

3. The committee reviewed current safety measures taken this school year from Nov. 10 – 
Feb. 23. 

 
4. The committee then broke up into two groups to discuss measures that can be taken for 

the school district to increase (beyond what we currently do): 
 
1. Local agencies use of FISD facilities to do their trainings: Police, Fire, EMS, etc. 

 
2. Local agencies use of FISD campuses - familiarize themselves with the campuses 

even more than current measures (that have previously been reviewed by the 
committee).  
 

3. A greater contribution by local agencies towards staff and student training (beyond 
what we currently have in place) 
 

4. Add extra measures during drills and training to improve student, staff and local 
agency response – to better train for emergency type situations 


